
 

Tuesday 5th January 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Now we are in lock down home learning for Year Reception will be provided through Tapestry. We                 

will upload videos and tasks which the children will be able to view on Tapestry via a computer,                   

phone or tablet. ​If you have any problems accessing Tapestry please contact me on the email below.                 

We will provide a Phonics and Maths activity each day with an additional activity plus storytime. All                 

of these tasks will be uploaded at the start of the day so that you can access them at a time that                      

suits you and your child. If you would like to share your child’s learning with us please do this by                    

uploading photos to their Tapestry account. If you have any questions please feel free to contact                

me. I will be available to be contacted during the school working hours of 8.45am-3.30pm via the                 

email address:  

cleeks@huttoncranswick.eriding.net  

Many thanks  

Mrs Leeks 

 
 

 


